
Hello, 

This notice is to inform the City of Las Animas community and 

other interested parties that we will be moving the regularly 

scheduled City Council, Light & Power and Public Works Board 

meetings to next Tuesday, November 15th 2022 at their normal 

times. Sorry for any inconveniences.   


